Freedom of Information Act 2000 – collection of garden waste
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Do you charge residents to dispose of garden waste as part of the regular (weekly/fortnightly/monthly) doorstep collection of household waste and recyclables?

Answer: Yes

If you do currently have a charge: 

1) How many households subscribe to this service, and what proportion of all households does this represent? 

4,200 households subscribed.  
133,620 households total.  

3.14% subscribed.  

It should be noted a large number of properties in the city do not require a garden waste service e.g. most flats, some terraced properties etc.

2) How much revenue did the charge generate in financial years: 

a. 2016/17 - £169,305
b. 2015/16 - £123,207

c. 2014/15 - £122,036

3) Is there currently a plan to increase or decrease the charge over the next three years (for example, in line with inflation, or if the introduction of a charge has been staggered)?

In line with inflation
If you do not currently have a charge: 

4) Is the council implementing such a charge in the next 24 months?

N/A

5) Please release any plans, proposals, impact assessments or other documents detailing the discussion of options relating to the imposition of a charge on the collection of garden waste.

N/A

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

